
 

June 2nd, 2020 

Dear Georges Vanier Essential Service Worker (ESW) families,  

We look forward to having your children back in our school community and 

wanted to pass on some information related to the child care program at 

Georges Vanier.  

• Please be reminded that parents and caregivers are responsible to assess 

their child(ren) each day before going to school. If your child is 

experiencing symptoms of common cold, influenza, COVID-19 or other 

infectious respiratory disease please keep your child home until there has 

been an assessment by a health care provider AND the symptoms have 

resolved. 

• ESW care is available 5 days per week. If your child is unable to attend, 

we ask that you please call the office at 604-596-1030. 
• ESW care is provided from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.  
• When you arrive at school, bring your children to meet our school staff 

outside the gym doors. A staff member will take record your child’s name, 
take them into the school, and help them get settled in one of our groups. 

This will include washing their hands.  
• We ask that your child(ren) have a water bottle with them that will be 

sufficient for the day along with their bagged lunch.  
• We ask that you have your child(ren) bring their favourite books with 

them.  
• We ask that you have your child(ren) bring their favourite toys with them in 

a bag that they can use for parallel play (no touching/sharing other’s 
toys). At this time, electronic devices are permitted at school. This will help 
facilitate continued virtual classroom connection, as well prevention of 
shared technology.  

• We will have other social distance friendly activities planned throughout 

the day. Please send weather appropriate attire, as we will be utilizing our 
outside space as much as possible.  

• For pick-up of your child(ren), we will follow the same procedures as the 
morning. Simply check-in with staff outside and a staff member will bring 



your child(ren) out to you. Your child will wash their hands before leaving 
the building.  

We look forward to connecting with our Georges Vanier community!  

Thank you, 

The staff at Georges Vanier  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


